RECORDER HYGIENE

Dear Parents/Carers/Pupils

We would like to re-iterate the importance of following these hygiene rules when playing the recorder.
· It is very important the recorder is washed before and after being played.  Please wash the whole recorder thoroughly with warm, soapy water.  They can then be put back in their cases, or if they do not have cases, please put in a safe place.  This is to avoid any cross contamination.
· DO NOT SHARE your recorder with anyone else - this is extremely important.  
· In the event anyone else in the house may show symptoms of Coronavirus, please avoid playing until everyone is out of the isolation period and remember to wash the recorder very thoroughly.
· Wash your hands after playing.
If you are at all concerned that this advice can't be followed, we advise putting the recorder away for the time-being until we return to school.


